
June 2024 Summer 2 

Welcome back to Year 1!  
We can’t believe we are now in our final half term of year 1. The children have had a fantastic 
year and it has been wonderful to see them make so much progress. We are looking forward 

to our last half term together and helping to get the children ready for year 2. 

In English we will be work-

ing on extending our sen-

tences to write longer piec-

es. We will be reading Mrs 

Mole I’m Home and Alan’s 

Big Scary Teeth. We will be 

writing descriptions of the 

settings 

and char-

acters.  

 

The chil-

dren will 

be completing their phonics 

screening check, week com-

mencing the 10th June, so 

please continue to use the 

QR codes sent home. 

 

In maths we will be working 

on place value of numbers 

to 100 and will also learn 

about money and time. 

 

In science we will start our 

seasonal change topic and 

we will con-

tinue to 

look at how 

our school 

grounds 

change 

over the 

seasons.  

 

 

In DT will be starting our 

unit on food by designing, 

making and evaluating our 

own smoothies.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please come and see a      

member of the team if you 

have any questions and      

 

PE days. 

Miss Walker— Monday and Tuesday. 

Miss Thorbjornsen—Wednesday and 

Thursday. 

PE kits should be brought into school 

at the beginning of the term and they 

will be sent home at the end of the 

term. 

PE kit: - burgundy shorts, white t shirt 

and black pumps.  

 

Remember our target is 3 reads a week!  

Books should be returned every day and 

we will send home new books each 

Friday. Dojo points will be awarded to 

those who read 3 times a week and do 

their  homework. 

Things to remember 

Homework 

Given out: Friday 

Due in: The following Thursday 

  

Important information 

Weekly homework, most weeks will consist of: 

1. Reading book—minimum of 3 times a week 

2. Phonics– an activity relating to in class learning 

3. Maths– an activity relating to in class learning 


